SAN CARLOS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 20



MEMORANDUM

TO:

San Carlos Unified School Governing Board

THRU:

Dr. Richard Wilde, Superintendent

FROM:

Ms. Sharon Nosie

Business Manager

DATE:

June 7, 2011

SUBJECT:

RECOMMENDATION FOR VENDOR APPROVAL

This is a recommendation to approve the following vendors for Fiscal Year 2011-2012 and these are to be renewed by the Governing Board based on reasonable price, quality of product and other related factors.

KellyMurdock (Ed Services) (2010-2011 thru 2013-2014)

Exceptional Ed Services (2010-2011 thru 2013-2014)

Darienne (Lawynn Brown) (2010-2011 thru 2013-2014)

State Compensation Fund (2009-2010, 2010-2011 and 2011-2012)

S.P.S. + (Architectual) (2009-2010 thru 2013-2014)

Job Order Contract-Construction Services

(2009-2010 thru 2012-2013)

Thank for your consideration in this matter.